

Dear Azerbaijanis, Please join the conversation with our guest speaker, the Honorable Ross Wilson, the former American ambassdor to Azerbaijan and Turkey.

Former American Ambassador to Turkey and Azerbaijan Ross Wilson speaks at the Turquoise Council Executive Forum.

"Changing Turkey a nd the implications for US-Turkish Relations"

Friday, March 18, 2011

6:30 to 8:30 pm

Istanbul Conference & Exhibition Center

Ottoman Ballroom

9301 W. Bellfort Ave. Houston, TX 77031

rsvp@turquoisecouncil.org